
SOLVAY SCHOOLS         

 

Solvay Union Free School District 

Office of the Board of Education 

PO Box 980 

Syracuse, NY 13209 – 0980                                          

                        

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Today, Monday, September 25, 2017, an incident occurred concerning a threat made on 
social media.  The high school went into lock down as a precaution and notified the 
authorities. 
  
Student and staff safety is always our primary concern.  Police, school administration, 
and staff put into practice the procedures we rehearse in cases of an unfortunate 
event.  
  
The police determined that there was no threat at school and the school building and 
grounds were determined to be safe. 
  
The police have the student in custody and are doing a complete investigation. 
  
On behalf of the Solvay Administration and Board of Education, I want to thank 
everyone for their assistance with this incident. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jay Tinklepaugh 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
JT/ac 
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